
COUNCIL MEETING – 9 MARCH 2016  
ITEM 12 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Stott for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Could the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People please tell me the 
outcome of the Ofsted Inspections that have taken place at  all Children's 
homes in Stockton?”  
 

 
 

 
 


